
NIE FILM FEST 

Excited students of classes IV & V 

made their way to Hari Hara Kala 

Bhavan on 1st August, to watch the 

movie ‘Winnie The Pooh’ as a part of 

NIE package. 

 

 

 NIE has organised the Film Fest to 

introduce children to good films to 

make them sharper, thoughtful, 

mature and creative. Students were 

accompanied to the venue by their 

class teachers and enjoyed the 

experience of learning outside a 

classroom setting.  


